NORTHEAST FLORIDA LEAGUE OF CITIES
POST OFFICE BOX 262
PALATKA, FL 32178-0282
386-546-2993
neflc.exdir@gmail.com

Tax LD. # 59-2560639

May 1, 2024

Audre
To Whom ithern: %(

During regular session on April 18, 2024 the Board of Directors of the Northeast
Florida League of Cities voted to approve the application submitted on behalf of your
municipality for a $500 donation to a qualified 501¢3 non-profit agency in your community.

Instead of mailing the check directly to the applicant, | am mailing it to your

attention in the event that your municipality would like to present this check during a
public meeting. If not, just mail it to the organization at the address on the enclosed

Letter of Award.

Many thanks for your continued support and membership in the Northeast Florida
League of Cities!

Sincerely,

NORTHEAST FLORIDA LEAGUE OF CITIES

K Jg}e%dw/\

Betsy Jordan, Executive Director

BJ/s

Enclosures



NORTHEAST FLORIDA LEAGUE OF CITIES
POST OFFICE BOX 262
PALATKA, FL 32178-0282
386-546-2993
neflc.exdir@gmail.com

Tax 1.D. # 59-2560639

May 1, 2024

North Florida Center of Excellence, Inc.
ATTN: Gloria J. Bradley, Director

146 NW Flowers Place

Lake City, FL 32055

RE: Charitable Donation

Dear Ms. Bradley,

The Northeast Florida League of Cities Board of Directors is pleased to enclose its
check in the amount of $500.00 made payable to North Florida Center of Excellence, Inc.
This is a Charitable Donation for your organization’s benefit and use.

The application for this donation was submitted by Jake Hill, Director, Northeast
Florida League of Cities, on behalf of the City of Lake City.

Sincerely,
&djﬁ%}o@/e\
Betsy Jordan; Executive Director

NORTHEAST FLORIDA LEAGUE OF CITIES

BJ/S

Enclosure: Check # 372G '



